
-EXTERNAL- 

 
 

Sent from my iPhone 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: csweavr@msn.com 
Date: September 28, 2021 at 9:46:07 AM PDT 
To: losaltoscan@gmail.com 
Subject: Dr . Tom Clark.    Long Beach’s Acknowledgement to Dr Clark’s accomplishments! 

Darrel Supernaw  
I highly recommend and support  the  over due  acknowledgement  of Dr Clark’s  long list of city 
improvements that were aimed at improving families lifestyles   Thru parks , pools ,nature center, lakes. 
And will be glad to write a long List of reasons it is  appropriate and long overdue!   
   He was truly a servant to our city without  aspirations of Sacramento or more... 

Sent from my iPhone 
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